
Invitation for NMMU Presentation Session for all interested organisations with 

experience in operating Mobile Medical Units (MMU) for providing Healthcare 

Services  

National Mobile Medical Unit (NMMU): Project Background 

National Health Mission (NHM), Uttar Pradesh intends to operationalize 150 Mobile Medical Units 

(MMUs) under the National Mobile Medical Unit (NMMU) project for 30 Districts in Uttar Pradesh.  The 

objective of NMMU project is to provide Primary Health Care Services--Preventive, Promotive, Curative, 

Diagnostic and Referral Health Services to the un-served/underserved areas of the state with focus on 

JE/AES affected and High Priority districts. 

Stakeholder Consultation held on 2nd Feb, 2015 at UP Sadan, Chanakyapuri, New Delhi 

NHM conducted a stakeholder consultation meeting on 2nd February, 2015.  In the stakeholder 

consultation discussion several stakeholders shared their experience of operating Mobile Medical Units 

in other states such as Bihar, Rajasthan, Tamil Nadu, Gujarat etc. It was requested by participants that 

they should be provided an opportunity to present their own respective solutions for Mobile Medical 

Unit (MMU) operation along with MMU IT Application solution.  

The request was considered and it was decided that an opportunity will be provided to prospective 

bidders for a brief presentation on the NMMU project on 12th Feb. 2015.  

Notice for NMMU Presentation Session 

This is to notify to all interested prospective bidders (entities) NMMU Presentation Session will be held 

on 12th February, 2015  from 11.00 AM  to 2.00 PM. The venue of session will be 19-A, Vishal Complex, 

Vidhan Sabha Marg, Lucknow – 226 001, Uttar Pradesh.  

All interested prospective bidders are invited to share their experience of operating Mobile Medical Unit 

Project in other states and implementation of MMU IT solution.  

The last date for receiving confirmation on participation for the NMMU Presentation Session is 9th 

February, 2015. No request with regards to change in venue or date of the presentation will be 

considered by the Department.  

The participants representing the prospective bidders should preferably be Senior Officers or Director in 

Finance or Operations with experience of managing projects in the fields as specified above.   

Not more than four members shall be nominated by the bidder for NMMU Presentation Session. The 

details of the nominated members along with the confirmation for participation should be sent to 

undersigned not later than 13:00 Hrs on 9th February, 2015. 

Dr. P. K. Srivastava 
Deputy General Manager (DGM), EMTS, SPMU, NHM 
19-A, Vishal Complex, Vidhan Sabha Marg, 
Lucknow – 226 001, Uttar Pradesh 
Phone: 0522-2237496, Fax: 0522-2237574 
E mail: spmu102108@gmail.com 


